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Dear Resident/Business,

The purpose of this newsletter is to inform you that 
Merton Council is planning to introduce measures in 
your road, as shown on the plan overleaf, to form part 
of the on-going highway improvements in the South 
Wimbledon area. 

As part of this initiative we will be introducing measures 
to include, a entry treatments in Rutlish Road and 
Kirkley Road at the their junctions with Kingston Road 
whereby the road is raised with ramps to the same 
level as the footway similar to Pincott Road in Merton 
High Street;  banding features approximately 2 metres 
wide constructed from cobbled granite installed across 
the carriageway approaching each of the junctions 
along Charles Road and Shelton Road; and new trees 
accompanied by free standing planters.  

These measures should provide better awareness to 
passing traffic and a safer, more vibrant environment 
for all roads users including the residents. 

What happens next
It is planned to commence the construction work in 
February, with completion by March 2014. You will 
receive a letter in the New year with details of the precise 
dates, times and temporary traffic arrangements. If you 
have any comments, please let us know by Friday 
20 December 2013, which will be considered in the 
final design. Alternatively, this information including 
3D images of the designs can be also viewed in a 
larger format on our website using the following link  
www.merton.gov.uk/homezonelite_swimbledon

To accompany these measures, certain alterations to 
parking restrictions will require a statutory consultation, 
which will be carried out in due course. This will involve 
Notice of the Council’s intentions published in the local 
newspaper and posted on lamp columns in the vicinity 
along with letters to residents and businesses in the 
vicinity.

If you require any further information, please 
contact James Geeson on 020 8545 3054 or at 
trafficandhighways@merton.gov.uk
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Request for document translation

Your contact:
Name...................................................

Address...............................................

............................................................

............................................................

Telephone...........................................

If you need any part of this document explained in your language, please tick 

box and contact us either by writing or by phone using our contact details below.
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James Geeson, Merton 
Civic Centre, London Road, 
Morden, SM4 5DX

 Proposed road improvements - shelton Road




